
Hector Safety Button 

 

The Hector Safety Button was originally created by a New Zealand E-safety 

organisation called Netsafe who allowed CEOP to use their resources under licence. 

As the button was designed for earlier versions of Windows (Vista / XP) CEOP no 

longer offer this resource due to possible installation problems. 

 

I’ve installed Hector on Windows 7 computers without any issues but I strongly 

advise you are happy installing it and know how to un-install programs in the event it 

causes a problem. 

 

Should you decide to go ahead you can download it from: 

 

http://hectorsworld.netsafe.org.nz/teachers/hectors-world-safety-button/ 
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